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I strongly support using rank-choice voting. This allows voters to better express what 

they truly support and not be unnecessarily trapped by the two major parties. This 

also can create a better atmosphere for incentivizing candidates to work together or 

connect with a broader base. This is an important step as well in supporting 

collaborative leadership - which is desperately needed in this time of division.  


